
 

     
 
 

 
Friday 11th October 2024 
 
 
Dear families, 
 
Thank you so much to everyone who attended our Parents’ evenings this week.  It was lovely to 
welcome you all into school.  We hope that you enjoyed meeting with your child’s class teacher 
to discuss how your child has settled into their new year group.  Thank you also to those who 
completed our parent questionnaire available during the evenings.  We very much value your 
feedback and will analyse this closely, sharing the successes and also our next steps in due 
course. 
 
This week we were invited by Cleves Place Care Home, where a 
group of pupils performed some harvest songs.  It was so lovely to 
see our pupils take part in this event – bringing the generations 
together to enjoy a sing along and spread some happiness.  The 
pupils represented our school brilliantly!  A huge well done to all 
involved.  
 
Sincere apologies for the disruption we have experienced this week with 
regard to Caterlink school meals.  This was due to significant technical 
issues in the kitchen, which have hopefully now been temporarily fixed.   
We are working closely with the trust to find a more permanent solution to 
the issue and will resolve this as quickly as possible.  If further problems 
arise, we will continue to work hard with Caterlink to secure hot meals for 
the children in the interim, with as much variety as possible. Thank you for 
your patience with this – we are doing our best and will keep you updated! 
 
We have our first school disco of the year quickly approaching in the final week of this half term 
(Thursday 24th October).  We know this is always a popular event with pupils and we very much 
look forward to seeing pupils and staff alike showcasing their moves on the dancefloor! Please 
see further information enclosed.  Pupils will arrive through the front entrance and into the 
hall, but will need collecting from the rear entrance on Crowland Road.   
 
We also have our upcoming Harvest Festival on Thursday, 17th October, where we will be 
collecting donations for the Haverhill Food Bank.  If you are able to donate any items, these 
would be hugely appreciated.  Please see enclose a list of items that would be welcomed.   

I would also like to draw your attention to our newly scheduled EYFS Parent Tours, for 
prospective parents who are looking for a school place in September 2025.  Please see enclosed 
information – we welcome you sharing this information with friends and family! 

If you have any questions relating to your child, or key messages for your class teacher, please 
do contact them via a message on Class Dojo, or using admin@placefarm.org.uk.  

Have a lovely weekend, everyone, 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs McConnell 
Head of School 

mailto:admin@placefarm.org.uk


 

 
Upcoming dates: 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

October 
Mon 14th Oct:    Theatre workshops Yrs 4-6 
Thur 17th Oct:    Harvest Festival Assembly for children (further information below) 
Mon 21st Oct:     Flu vaccinations (more information to follow) 
                             Theatre workshops Yrs 4-6 
Thur 24th Oct:    Autumn term disco (more information below) 
 
Mon 28th Oct – Fri 8th Nov: Half-term break 
Thurs 31st Oct:  Deadline for Yr 6 parents/carers to apply for a secondary school place 
 
November 
Tues 12th Nov:  Year 6 trip to Imperial War Museum 
Wed 13th Nov:  Vancols individual student photos (more information to follow) 
                            EYFS Prospective parent tours, 5.00-6.00 
Thur 14th Nov:  1ES library visit 9:30-10:30 
                            1ED library visit 1:30-2:30 
Wed 20th Nov:  EYFS Prospective parent tours, 5.00-6.00 
Thur 21st Nov:  4RG library visit 9:30-10:30 
                            5JG library visit 1:30-2:30 
Wed 27th Nov:  EYFS Prospective parent tours, 9.00-10.00 
Thur 28th Nov:  3SA library visit 9:30-10:30 
 
December 
Wed 4th Dec:    EYFS Prospective parent tours, 9.00-10.00 
Thur 5th Dec:    3KM library visit 9:30-10:30 
                           6SL library visit 1:30-2:30 
Fri 6th Dec:        Flu vaccinations (more information to follow) 
Mon 9th Dec:    Carol Concert at St Marys Church (more information to follow) 
Thur 12th Dec:  2LP library visit 9:30-10:30 
                           2LA library visit 1:30-2:30 
Fri 13th Dec:      Christmas in a day (more information to follow) 
Tue 17th Dec:    EYFS and Yr1 Nativity (more information to follow) 
Wed 18th Dec:  EYFS and Yr1 Nativity (more information to follow) 
 
Fri 20th Dec: School term ends 
 
 



 

Safeguarding Team at Place Farm Primary Academy 
We are committed to safeguarding being a huge priority at Place Farm and as a result we have a 

large team of trained staff who make up our safeguarding team: 
 

 

 
 

You will see many of these staff around school, and on the school gate.  If you have any concerns, 
questions, or require any support, please do not hesitate to make contact with us – we are here to 

help. 
 

In addition to our school staff, we also have governors and trust personnel who support our work.  
These are listed on our Child Protection Procedures on our website. 

 
For more information relating to our safeguarding procedures and our early help offer, please see 

our website: https://placefarm.org.uk/safeguarding 
 

 
Flu Vaccines  

All parents should now have received an email regarding upcoming flu 
vaccinations in school.  Please do take a look – there is a link within the 
email providing further information about the vaccine, and how to give 
your consent. 

 
 
 

 
 

https://placefarm.org.uk/safeguarding


 

Celebration Assembly 
 

Congratulations to everyone who received a certificate 
in celebration assembly 
this week. We had lots of 
children receiving their 
coloured certificates today 
and some children 
receiving their PROUD 
certificates.  

 
We also had pupils celebrated 
for achievements in dancing 
and Beavers. 
We had two Y6 children who 
achieved their pen licenses. 
 
The AR Word count 

champions for this week were 6EJ and the AR Quiz champions for this week 
was also 6EJ! 
 
We are also continuing to celebrate maths achievements on tt rockstars. This term, we are 
presenting certificates to the child in Years 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 who achieved the most coins in their 
year group, as well as certificates for the three children who had the biggest increase in their times 
table recall speed. We also celebrated the problem-solvers of the week in Year 1 and Rainbow class. 
 
Times table knowledge and fluency are so important in many areas of maths. Please continue to 
encourage your children to use tt rockstars at home. Thank you for your ongoing support with this. 
 
 
Attendance 

In celebration assembly each week, we also celebrate 
the classes with the best attendance of the previous 
week. Attendance is vitally important to a child’s 
success both in school and in later life. 
 
In 3rd place we had 1ES and 3SA with 96.9% 
In 2nd place we had 5JG with 97% 
In 1st place we had 6SL with 98.2% 
 
Our whole school attendance was 94.5% 

 
 

 
 
 
 



 

Year 5 and 6 choir visit to Cleves Place Care Home 
The Place Farm Year 5 & 6 

choir visited Cleves Place Care 
Home as part of their week of 
Harvest Festival celebrations.  

 
The Year 5 & 6 Choir have 
been practising songs in 

preparation for our school’s 
Harvest Festival Assembly 
which is taking place on 

Thursday 17th October. The songs that they performed were a selection of what the whole school 
sings in our weekly singing assembly. 

 
Science at Place Farm 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Harvest Festival 

 
 

We are supporting Reach Haverhill again this year with a food collection for their Harvest Festival 
in support of our local community 
 
In preparation for our Harvest Festival Assembly, on Thursday 17th October, we will be collecting 
donations for Reach Haverhill . Please see the poster below for the items that they require for this 
year. Please could any donations be handed to your child’s class teacher between Monday 14th 
October and Wednesday 16th October.  
Thank you in advance for your support of this cause. 
 

 
 
 



 

 

SEND Parent Padlet: 
https://padlet.com/lkidd11/parenting-padlet-hgdrprcnhjl3ene5 

 
Please use this link to have an explore of our new SEND Parent Padlet, which contains lots of information 

resources and links to provide you with support and advice.  There are links to local groups, SEND 
resources and parenting tips. 

 

Year 6 Parents  
  

Communication has been sent this week to all year 6 parents about applying for your child’s secondary 
school placement with Suffolk Admissions.  This was emailed earlier this week.  This opened on 12/9/2024 
and will close on 31/10/2024.  Offers confirming placement allocations are sent on 03/03/2025. 
 
If you need any help or advice, please do not hesitate to contact the school office via the admin email 
address – admin@placefarm.co.uk or by phoning on 01440 702836. 

https://padlet.com/lkidd11/parenting-padlet-hgdrprcnhjl3ene5
mailto:admin@placefarm.co.uk


 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

October Half-Term External Activities 
 

Prestige Sports 
Please see below for a selection of sports camps 
that Prestige Sports are running over half-term. 

 

Below you can find links to the booking pages:  

  

Activity Camp - Mega Activity Holiday Camps (5 - 

12yrs) at Samuel Ward Sports Barn, Haverhill | 

Prestige Sport Camps | Powered by ClassForKids 

  

Football Camp - Football Fun Camp (5 - 12yrs) at 

Samuel Ward Sports Barn, Haverhill | Prestige Sport 

Camps | Powered by ClassForKids 

  

Unity Week - UNITY SCHOOLS - Mega Sports Camps 

(5 - 12yrs) at Samuel Ward Sports Barn, Haverhill | 

Prestige Sport Camps | Powered by ClassForKids 

 

 
 

https://prestige-sports-camps.classforkids.io/camp/160
https://prestige-sports-camps.classforkids.io/camp/160
https://prestige-sports-camps.classforkids.io/camp/160
https://prestige-sports-camps.classforkids.io/camp/162
https://prestige-sports-camps.classforkids.io/camp/162
https://prestige-sports-camps.classforkids.io/camp/162
https://prestige-sports-camps.classforkids.io/camp/165
https://prestige-sports-camps.classforkids.io/camp/165
https://prestige-sports-camps.classforkids.io/camp/165


 

Abbey croft Leisure 
 

 

 
To book visit: www.abbeycroft.org.uk/HAF 

http://www.abbeycroft.org.uk/HAF


 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


